THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF DEEP RIVER

A Special Public Meeting of Council was held on Wednesday, March 18, 2009 at 6:15
p.m. in the Council Chambers to consider the 2009 draft Water and Sewer Budgets.

Present:

Mayor Ann Aikens

Deputy Mayor Glenn Doncaster

Councillors Mary MacCafferty
Brian Mclnall
Hank van der Horn

Staff Gene Kiviaho, CAO/Clerk
Belo Csomor, Town Superintendent
Sarah Laverdure, Deputy Clerk
Brian Quibell, Treasurer

Absent:

Councillors Ed Cochrane

John Murphy
One member of the public was present at the meeting.

1. CALL TO ORDER
The Mayor declared the meeting open at 6:15 p.m.

2. PRESENTATION
The Treasurer presented the 2009 draft Water and Sewer Budgets and provided

rationale for the proposed increase to the water rates.

3. QUESTIONS & ANSWERS
a. Council
Council provided comments on the proposed water and sewer rates,
A by-law to adopt the rates will come forward at the April 1, 2009
Council meeting.

b. Public
A member of the public commented that Council should increase the
rates every year and that it was nice to see Council raising the rates.

4. ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:33 p.m.

Mayor CAO/Clerk



